
Street Closing for a 
Portion of Arsenal 
Avenue

June 23, 2025



Proposed Closure of a 
Portion of Arsenal Avenue

• Closing of the portion of Arsenal Avenue will 
enable the development of the North Carolina 
Civil War & Reconstruction History Center

• Staff will be reserving an above ground and 
underground utility easement on behalf of the 
City of Fayetteville Public Works Commission, 
and various utility companies as requested.

• Staff will reserve a stormwater drainage 
easement for the City of Fayetteville.

• Staff has verified the closing will not impact 
any emergency system.

• No access is denied by approving the closing.




